
 

 

 

 

Overview of APEGS' New CPD Program 

and Ethics Presentation 

An Evening Session on August 29th 

 

The importance of Continuing Professional Development (CPD) has increased in 

recent years from the perspective of both the public and self-regulating 

professions.  The new CPD changes include an annual ethics component, annual 

reporting and a compliance review program.   

The Saskatoon Engineering Society (SES) is pleased to announce that they are 

holding an evening session called “Overview of APEGS' New CPD Program and 

Ethics Presentation” on the Wednesday evening of August 29, 2018 in the Upper 

Lounge at the Saskatoon Club (417 21st St E, Saskatoon, SK S7K 0C5) from 5:30 pm 

to 6:30 pm.  

Shawna Argue, P.Eng., MBA, FEC, FCSSE, FGC(Hon), APEGS Director of Registration 

will be presenting an overview of the requirements to comply with the new 

APEGS CPD Program coming into effect January 1, 2019. 

Part of the new program includes an annual, verifiable ethics refresher.  Shawna 

will facilitate some discussion on APEGS' Code of Ethics and how they relate to 

some recent cases with ethical dilemmas. 

Attendees will be qualified to use this presentation as part of their ethics 

refresher training for 2019. There is no fee for this informative evening session. 

All the SES members are encouraged to attend the presentation. However, there 

is a limit on the number of attendees. Therefore, the reservation of spots will be 

done on a first come, first served basis by email to Zahra at zaj281@mail.usask.ca.  
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